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I am happy to report that I am now able to produce the newsletter on my own computer, 
and other than working out small gliches it seems to be going pretty well.  "Together We 
Can Make It" is a favorite reminder for me whenever I think I have to do it all alone.  I 
have been given the gift of so much support and encouragement in taking on this new 
position that the anxiety and uncertainty has all but faded away.  I now see it as a 
blessing to me and a growth opportunity for which I am truly grateful.  
 
Re: New Format of NHL 
I have received 5 emails and several comments back in favor of the new format 
including: 
a) like having next issue's topic in current issue (allows time to reflect on it), but would 

like it a little bolder or highlighted 
b) likes clean look and index on left side of front page 
c) likes having delegate panel number included in delegate heading 
 
I have been asked what members can do to support NHL 
a) best way is to ensure that members are reading and sharing what is in each issue 
b) check to see if your group is up to date on paying their yearly subscription of $7.50 
c) encourage your group and all interested members to sign up for email versus snail 

mail subscriptions for instant delivery, cost savings, paper savings 
d) 100% participation of officers and coordinators sending in articles and keeping the 

communication going 
 
I am always open to any and all suggestions, concerns, or ideas you have for YOUR 
newsletter. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Gwenne 
 
 
 
 


